
November 23, 2020 

Life Forward Pregnancy Care 
2415 Auburn Ave. 
Cincinnati, OH 45219 

To Whom It May Concern: 

On behalf of the Knights of Columbus Supreme Council, I am pleased to inform you 
that $21,990.98 from the Order’s Culture of Life Fund has been approved to assist 
in purchasing a new ultrasound machine for Life Forward Pregnancy Care. A check 
in that amount will arrive under separate cover. 

Ultrasound technology opens a window into the womb and dramatically shows the 
humanity of the unborn, even to the doubting eyes of those who may not have 
previously shared our regard for the sanctity of unborn human life.   

The Supreme Council is therefore pleased to partner with Archbishop Elder Council 
1195 in purchasing this powerful tool which we hope and pray will save many lives 
through the good work of Life Forward Pregnancy Care. 

With gratitude for your efforts and dedication to the cause of life, I am, 

Sincerely, 

Carl A. Anderson 
Supreme Knight 

cc:      Robert Byers, State Deputy 
Thomas Buehner, State Life Director 
 Pete Marcello, Deputy Grand Knight 




